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Hi Oliver
Thank you for your time today and for sending these across. 
We have reviewed the proposed changes to the recommended draft conditions and are
comfortable with them. 

Kind regards

Tom Piovesan
Senior Planner
Development Assessment & Sustainability
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure

T    E 
dphi.nsw.gov.au
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street
Parramatta NSW 2150

    
I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. I also
acknowledge all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staff working with the NSW Government.  
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Oliver Cope 
Sent: Thursday, 23 January 2025 15:36
To: Tom Piovesan 
Cc: Anthony Witherdin ; David Glasgow

 Bradley James 
Subject: Central Barangaroo Early Works (SSD-39587022) - Recommended Conditions
 
Hi Tom,
 
Thanks for your team’s time earlier today. The Panel has proposed some minor changes to
the recommended conditions of consent. We’re seeking the Department’s comment on
the feasibility, workability, and any potential unintended consequences of these changes
set out below.
 

C36: typo – change “validated” to “validate”



C38: consistency with C37 and to capture potential unexpected outcomes – change
“the remediation works” to “any remediation works”
C39: consistency with C37 & C38 and to capture potential unexpected outcomes –
change “the remediation works” to “any remediation works”
C40: consistency with C37, C38, C39 and to capture potential unexpected
outcomes – change “the remediation works” to “any remediation works”

 
We’d appreciate if the Department could get its comment back to the Commission by COB
Friday 24 January 2025. Happy to discuss the above in more detail.
 
Kind regards,
 
Oliver Cope | Planning Officer
Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW
Suite 15.02  Level 15  135 King Street  Sydney NSW 2000

 | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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